
SPOTLIGHT: Getting to ‘Y’:  Thetford Academy Photo Story     Thetford Academy (TA) joined Getting to ‘Y (GTY) for the first time this year by forming two new clubs.  Middle and high school youth joined the school’s Student Assistance 
Provider for a year of learning, fun, community engagement and action.  The two clubs met 

weekly throughout the year, using a mix of in person and virtual meetings.  They made a point of starting and ending each meeting with activities, such as sharing a ‘rose, thorn and pickle’ from their week. that helped them get to know each other and form a true team 

bond.  Despite being from different grade levels and social groups, the members of each 

GTY team clearly felt a sense of belonging and commitment to each other and to their 

group, as well as to the greater TA community.  This is a look at their year. 

 

 

October, 2020  - SAP Kara Toms recruits for two new clubs 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



November 2020 - TA middle school and high school teams attend virtual/in-person hybrid 

trainings with UP for Learning youth and adult facilitators Astrid, Maisie, Sharon and Xander 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 



December 2020: Teambuilding, preparing remote and in-person materials and 

recruiting peers for the Data Analysis Retreat 

  

….. and leading their Data Analysis Retreats!           

                    

                  

 



January, 2021:  Team meetings to coalesce their data analysis results and prepare for 

Community Dialogue Events 

 

 



February 2021:  3 Community Dialogue Evenings   

 



March - May 2021: Planning, taking ACTION (and taking time for fun!) 

 

And Elliott and Layliana co-presented with Sharon at a national conference! 

 



June 2021: Celebration and planning for continuing the work next year!

 

 


